
Parking Options for September 12th Town Meeting Night 

 

There will be more cars than can be accommodated in the Pleasantville parking lot at the Girl Scout 

Office on 2 Great Oak Lane the evening of September 12, 2013.  The following are additional parking lots 

available that will be a short walk to the Pleasantville Office.   

Rebecca Lane Municipal Parking Lot Directions:  This lot is just off Manville Rd. at the intersection of 

Manville Road and Rebecca Lane.  There is a white sign with green letters and an arrow to the lot with 

the word “Parking” prominent.  It is next to a beige stucco house whose address is “314 Manville Road”.  

If you park in this lot, walk away from Manville Road toward Bedford Road.  Once you are on the 

sidewalk, turn left and walk the short distance to the Pleasantville Girl Scout Office.   

Bedford Road Parking Lot Directions:  This lot is behind 415 Bedford Road (which is a light yellow big 

house that was renovated into office suites).  There is a white sign with the word “Parking” and an arrow 

pointing to what appears to be a driveway, but there is a lot behind the building with many parking 

spaces for public use.  Some of these spaces are reserved for the occupants of the building and there are 

signs to that effect, so don’t park in those spaces.  Once you have parked, walk back to Bedford Road, 

and once on the sidewalk, turn left and walk the short distance to the Pleasantville Girl Scout Office.   

 

Both of these lots are for permit parking until 3:00 p.m. and then the parking is for public use and is free.  

We will reserve spaces at the 2 Great Oak Lane lot for handicapped parking.  If you require such a 

space, please indicate that in your RSVP to Anne Chau.  Those spaces will be clearly marked that 

evening.  


